The meeting was held in person. The Supervisor called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with an attendance roll call.

PRESENT: Kyle Noonan Councilmember

Patrick Killian Councilmember
Mark Stewart Councilmember
John Donohue Councilmember
Jesse A. Fish, Jr. Supervisor

ALSO PRESENT: Erin Trombley Town Clerk

Jeffrey Cruz Principal Account Clerk Elizabeth Bennett Confidential Secretary

OTHERS PRESENT: Alex Portal, Post-Star

Supervisor Fish summarized that the Town Board had held three budget workshops, culminating in the preliminary budget that had been made available on the Town's website. He said the purpose of the hearing was for the public to give feedback to the Board on the proposed budget.

Resolution 375-2024 A motion was made by Councilmember Noonan, seconded by Councilmember Killian, to open the public hearing.

Asked if all were in favor, the responses were as follows:

Councilmember Noonan Aye
Councilmember Killian Aye
Councilmember Stewart Aye
Councilmember Donohue Aye
Supervisor Fish Aye

The motion carried 5:0.

Supervisor Fish opened the floor for comments. After approximately 10 minutes, no comments had been made. Supervisor Fish asked if any Board member wished to comment. None commented. The decision was made to leave the hearing open for comments until the November 12 meeting.

Resolution 376-2024 A motion was made by Councilmember Stewart, seconded by Councilmember Donohue, to adjourn the meeting.

Asked if all were in favor, the responses were as follows:

Councilmember Noonan Aye Councilmember Killian Aye Councilmember Stewart Aye Councilmember Donohue Aye Supervisor Fish Aye

The motion carried 5:0. The meeting was adjourned at 7:11 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Erin Trombley

Erin Trombley
Town Clerk